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Utility Service Partners Private Label, Inc., known as Service Line Warranties of America (“SLWA”), 
with corporate offices located at 4000 Town Center Boulevard, Suite 400, Canonsburg, PA 15317, is an 
independent company separate from your local utility or community and offers this optional service plan 
as an authorized representative of the service contract provider, North American Warranty, Inc., 175 
West Jackson Blvd., Chicago, IL 60604. Your choice of whether to participate in this service plan will not 
affect any service you have with your local utility or community.

For fastest processing, go to www.slwofa.com, or complete 
and return the enclosed form with your payment  
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The exterior water service or well line and exterior sewer/septic line that run underground on your property 
and any damage to them are your responsibility. A breakdown to these lines from normal wear and tear is not 
typically covered by basic homeowners insurance. Replacing your exterior water service or sewer/septic line 
could cost thousands of dollars in unplanned repair costs.

The City of Oberlin has partnered with Service Line Warranties of America (SLWA), a leading provider of 
emergency home repair programs nationwide, to offer eligible homeowners Exterior Water Service Line 
Coverage and Exterior Sewer/Septic Line Coverage.

With optional coverage, you will be protected against the cost and inconvenience of exterior water service and 
sewer/septic line breakdowns, including:

• �Up to $8,500 per service call for covered water service line repairs and up to $8,500 per service call for 
covered sewer/septic line repairs (30-day wait includes a money-back guarantee for both)

• Multiple service calls annually up to your service call benefit amount
• 24-hour repair hotline 
• Priority repair status
• Repairs performed by local, licensed and insured contractors 
• One-year guarantee on all covered repairs

Take action to help protect your exterior water service and sewer/septic lines starting for as little as $5.75 per 
month. Complete and return the enclosed form or call 1-844-257-8795. This program is managed by SLWA, 
and no public funds were used for the mailing of this letter.

 

Information Regarding Your Water Service and Sewer/Septic Lines
 

       

    
     

     
    

 

  

 

 

 
  

  
    

              








